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MR ROLLIN’S WEEKLY MESSAGE 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and the Willow Green Community, 

 

What a heartfelt and joy-filled week we’ve had at Willow Green as we begin to round off 

another fantastic school year. 

 

This week, our youngest learners in Foundation 1 enjoyed a magical Teddy Bear Picnic.  

The sun was shining, the teddies were out in full force and the children had a brilliant time-

sharing snacks, stories and songs.  It was a lovely way to celebrate their progress this year 

and to make memories as a group before the summer. 

 

As the term draws to a close, these moments of reflection and celebration remind us just 

how special our school community is.  Thank you for your continued support, 

encouragement and partnership throughout the year—we couldn’t do it without you. 

 

Looking ahead to next week, we’re excited for the rescheduled Year 6 Leaver’s assembly 

– a wonderful chance to commemorate our Year 6’s time at Willow Green Academy.  

Also, we have the Music Festival—a joyful celebration of musical talent across the school.  

Children from across year groups will be taking part and it promises to be a vibrant and 

uplifting event to mark the end of the academic year.  We can’t wait to see (and hear!) 

our pupils take to the stage. 

 

Wishing you all a restful and enjoyable weekend. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

Mr. Rollin 

Head of Willow Green Academy 

 

PLEASE SEE BELOW FOR KEY MESSAGES: 

 

TEDDY BEARS PICNIC 
Our youngest learners in Nursery enjoyed a magical Teddy Bears Picnic this week and 

what a joyful occasion it was!  The children brought their favourite teddies from home and 

spent a wonderful afternoon, sharing snacks, stories, songs, and plenty of smiles.  It was a 

fantastic celebration of their progress this year and a lovely opportunity to come together 

as a group before the summer break.  Thank you to our Nursery team for creating such a 

warm and memorable experience for the children. 

 

 

 

 

STAR OF THE WEEK 

 

Reception: Rosie T 

Year 1: Jacob O 

Year 2: Amelia M 

Year 3: Evie B 

Year 4: Neagan S 

Year 5: Grace W 

Year 6: Kaci B 
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KEY DATES 
 

14.07.25:  Music Festival for selected children at Education house 

17.07.25:  Year 6 Leavers Assembly - 2pm 

18.07.25:  Last Day of Term 

03.09.25:  School Re-Opens 

ATTENDANCE 

 

Reception: 95% 

Year 1: 92% 

Year 2: 99% 

Year 3: 94% 

Year 4: 89% 

Year 5: 90% 

Year 6: 94% 
 


